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490 N. Meridian Road
Kalispell, MT 59901-3854
John: (406) 751-4554
Fax: (406) 257-0349
REF: JW-003-09
November 18, 2009

Anne Dahl

Swan Ecosystem Center
6687 Highway 83
Condon, MT 59862

Dear Anne:

This letter is in support of the Swan Ecosystem Center proposal for 2010-2013 Grant funding to protect
water quality in the Swan Lake Watershed.

Your proposal, which includes road restoration on about 5 miles of forest roads on the Beaver Creek
project area to reduce sedimentation near the headwaters of the Swan River; continued lake and stream
trend monitoring to establish baseline conditions and identify potential causes of non point source
pollution; a collaborative citizen supported Watershed Restoration Plan; and outreach and education to
raise awareness and protect water quality; is worthy of funding.

We support your 2010 “Swan Watershed TMDL Implementation” project proposal.

Sincerely,

John Wachsmuth
Resource Specialist




